
**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, 

 please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

 
 

                            
23rd November 2015 

Dear Parents              
 
Christmas Concert Tickets 
 
As you will probably be well aware the children are all hard at work rehearsing for this year’s Christmas 
productions. KS1 will be performing ‘The Innkeeper’s Breakfast’ and KS2 will be appearing in ‘Babes In The 
Wood’.  
 
Due to fire safety restrictions we are limited to the number of seats that we can offer at each performance. As 
we did last year, we are asking you to request tickets for the performances that you wish to attend. We will 
then issue the tickets to you (providing space is still available). The tickets can be split over different 
performances.   Please ensure that you bring your tickets with you to gain admittance. In order for us to 
comply with fire regulations, every person attending a performance must have a ticket.  
 
Ticket allocations are as follows: The Innkeeper’s Breakfast, a maximum of 3 tickets per family may be 
ordered in total. Babes In The Wood, a maximum of 4 tickets per family may be ordered in total. Please fill 
in the slip below and return to Miss Britt (please note KS2 is on the back). Tickets will be allocated on a first 
come first served basis. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to the performances. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs S Hendry 
Headteacher 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
KS1 The Innkeeper’s Breakfast  

 
Name of child.............................................................................................. 
 
Please send the following tickets (write the number of tickets required in the boxes up to a maximum of 3 in total) 
 
Tuesday 8

th
 December 2.00pm     

 
 
Tuesday 8

th
 December 6.00pm              

 
I would be interested in                extra tickets if there are any left over on …………………………………… 

 
…………………………………………………… (please state which day/time).     PTO for KS2 

 

Church Bank, Temple Grafton, 
Warwickshire. B49 6NU 
Tel. (01789) 772384    
E-Mail admin3066@welearn365.com 

www.tgschool.co.uk  

Mrs S. Hendry  
Head Teacher 



**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, 

 please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
KS2 Babes In The Wood 
 
Name of child.............................................................................................. 
 
Please send the following tickets (write the number of tickets required in the boxes up to a maximum of 4 in total) 
 
Monday 14

th
 December   7.00pm    

 
 
Tuesday 15

th
 December    2.00pm           7.00pm 

 
 
 
I would be interested in                extra tickets if there are any left over on …………………………………… 
 
…………………………………………………… (please state which day/time). 

 


